
From: Xu, Shirley
To: Iza
Cc: "John Upton"; "Ben Warren"
Subject: RE: Amglo Kemlite NRC License 09-23866-01E
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 10:24:03 AM

Mr. Christian,
 
This is to acknowledge the receipt of your email request.  We will restart reviewing your
request upon receiving the transfer report in mid-July, 2020.  Please note that when you
resubmit your application at a later date, you may refer to Mail Control No. 618204 for the
documentation you have already submitted.
 
Best regards,
 
 
Shirley Xu
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of NMSS
Mail Stop: T5B60
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

 
 
 
 
From: Iza <iza@amglo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 3:06 PM
To: Xu, Shirley <Shirley.Xu@nrc.gov>
Cc: 'John Upton' <John@aec-radiation.com>; 'Ben Warren' <aec2000@earthlink.net>
Subject: [External_Sender] Amglo Kemlite NRC License 09-23866-01E
 
 
Ms. Shirley Xu,
 
As per your request please see attached letters.
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you and best regards,
 
 
Izabela Christian
President - Amglo Kemlite Labs, Inc
8787 Enterprise Blvd.
Largo, Florida 33773
Office: (727) 812-2000
Mobile: (727) 460-2977
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